
 

 

 
                                                                                       www.bondaccountability.org                                               

 

The BAC meet on September 11th 2023 at East Tech Executive Grille 2439 E. 55th St 

Cleveland Ohio 44104 – snacks were served by the student staff. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:47 p.m.   

     

Roll Call Present: Caroline Peak, SeMia Bray, Tom Cook, Don Brown, Nancy Schuster, 

Jack Bialosky Jr 

 

Guest included:  

 

CMSD’S: Hollie Dellisanti, David Riley, Karen Thompson  

 

Cleveland City Councilman Richard Starr of Ward 5 

 

Michele Pomerantz New Chief of Education for the City of Cleveland introduced herself 

and spoke. 

I. Councilman Starr welcomed us and spoke about his 21 months on Cleveland City Council 

and his 15-year career with Boys and Girls Club. Councilman Starr highlighted the CMSD 

schools he attended and key facts about Ward 5. He closed his welcome by thanking 

the district for the $5.6 million state of art, Culinary Art Program at East Tech High 

School. 

II. Mrs. Pomerantz spoke about her 22 years as a first-grade teacher at Harvey Rice, in 

the Cleveland Teachers union, the Cleveland Schools, Cuyahoga County and most 

recently the Metro Health System. Her goal is to make sure that every school is safe 

and welcoming, and each student receives a quality education. 

III. Discussion with CEO Morgan  

IV. Conversation with Commissioners and new Cleveland Metropolitan Schools 

CEO Dr, Warren Morgan took place. Key discussion points attached: 

 
 


